
 

     
 

Pre-K Online Registration is Open! 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce that online registration for Pre-K is 
now open! If your child will be 4 years old by September 30, 2025, 
you can now complete the registration process online. 

Please be sure to upload all required documents during 
registration. After the online registration period closes, the 
school will contact you by phone or letter to inform you of your 
scheduled day to come to school and complete the onsite 
registration process. This will take place sometime in March.  

Additionally, if you have a child who will be starting school for 
the first time in Kindergarten, they will also need to register 
online. However, current Pre-K students enrolled at BES will not 
need to re-register. They will automatically be placed in a 
Kindergarten classroom. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Jessica Alwell 

Principal 
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